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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

July 27, 2023
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. O3G3 _s, 2023

PROGRESS MONITORING ON THE IMPLEMENTATION
OF THE NATIONAL LEARNING CAMP (NLC) -

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/Acting Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Regional Memorandum No. 0521, s. 2023 titled “Progress
Monitoring on the Implementation of the National Learning Camp (NLC)”,
for your information and guidance.

2. The Regional and Division Offices shall monitor its implementation.

3. The links for online submission of school and district reports were posted at the
group chats of the Public Schools District Supervisors.

4. Immediate dissemination and strict compliance with this Memorandum are
directed.

EVANGE UMINARIAS PhD, CESO V
Schoolg Division Superintendent#
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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS

Office of the Regional Director JUL £ J LD

REGIONA‘L MEMORANDUM
No. 15 2 ) , 8. 2023

"PROGRESS MONITORING ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF .
THE NATIONAL LEARNING CAMP (NLC)

TO: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to Regional Memorandum No.0431, s. 2023, titled Clustered Capacity Building of
Chief Trainers on the Implementation of the National Learning Camp (NLC) for the Visayas,
issued on June 29, 2023, this Office, through the Curriculum and Learning Management
Division (CLMD) will conduct a PROGRESS MONITORING AND FOCUS GROUP DISCUSSION
(FGD) on the implementation of the aforementioned activity within the entire duration of the
NLC from July 24-August 25, 2023.

2. This undertaking aims to:

2.1 gather feedback on the maiden implementation of the sub-program under the National
Learning Recovery Program (NLRP), the NLC and
2.2 share notable experiences in the conduct of this program specifically on activity preliminaries

and the response of the parents, teachers, students, and community and stakeholders in
general to inform decisions and eventually for policy recommendation.

3. The Regional Education Program Supervisors in English, Dr. Eduardo F. Omana; Science, Dr.
Bryan C. Acar; Mathematics, Mr. Cesar A. Restauro are directed to spcarhead the said activity.

4. Monitoring tools shall be fielded to the Schools Division Offices (SDOs) for the implementing
schools to be utilized which will be forwarded in a separate communication.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum to all concerned are desired.
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4 SALUSTIANO T JIMENEZ JD, E4D, CESO III
| Director IV
Regional Director
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